

NEWSLETTER

August

Welcome Back

Dear Families,

We are excited to welcome you and your child back to Lee Autism Academy for what promises to be a wonderful new semester! Our team is refreshed, energized, and ready to continue supporting your child's growth across academics, life skills, and social-emotional development.

Beginning this February, we will be holding Individualized Education Plan (IEP) meetings to review your child's progress and outline next steps. These meetings will include updates on academic achievement, skill development, behavioral goals, and—if your child receives them—occupational therapy and speech services.

We look forward to partnering with you to ensure your child's continued success. Thank you for being such an essential part of our community!

Warmly,

Dr. Jennifer Andoscia

Circus Time

We're kicking off the new year with a fun and festive Circus Theme to keep learning engaging and exciting! Throughout the month, students will explore playful and sensory-rich topics like **Under the Big Top**, Clowns, Elephants, and Popcorn & Peanuts. Each week will bring hands-on activities, themed academic lessons, and lots of opportunities for creativity, movement, and joy. Get ready for a month full of smiles, silliness, and spectacular learning!

From the Principal

Welcome back, Lee Autism Academy families! I'm so excited for the incredible year ahead filled with learning, growth, and fun. We have some exciting things planned—upcoming field trips, hands-on themes, and our beloved Fall Festival. Let's make it a fantastic year together!

– Mrs. April

We're #1

Congrats to ABA
Results for being
named Fort Myers' Best
ABA Company for the
6th year in a row! Your
dedication and impact
continue to shine!